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In response to feedback and interest from affordable housing developers, PHB is providing this early 
guidance memo regarding its next Notice of Funding Availability (NOF A). Since its inception, the 
Portland Housing Bureau (PHB) has periodically made available resources for the development, 
acquisition/rehabilitation and preservation of affordable housing through competitive NOF As. This 
year we have a unique opportunity to partner with PDC and the County to increase opportunities for 
affordable housing development. 

At present PHB plans to advertise for the following in mid-October of 2015: 

1. A Home For Everyone: $7.SM (General Fund - $SM from the County and $2.SM from 
the City) for affordable housing development to include cost containment measures to 
address A Home For Everyone priorities 

• A committee appointed jointly by the County and PHB will evaluate proposals for 
this funding. 

2. HOME: $3M 
3. CDBG: $5M 
4. Downtown Waterfront URA: $15M 
5. South Park Blocks URA: $10M 
6. Convention Center URA: $5.lM, including PHB owned property located at the comer of 

NE Grand Ave and Hassalo St 
7. Lents URA: $5M, including PDC owned property located at the comer of SE Foster and 

72nd 

• A separate evaluation committee may be utilized for proposals associated with the 
PDC owned site 

8. Gateway URA: $1M, including PDC owned property located at 10520 NE Halsey 
• A separate evaluation committee may be utilized for proposals associated with the 

PDC owned site 
9. Interstate Corridor URA: $1 OM, including PHB owned property located on the comer of 

MLK and Rosa Parks 
• A separate evaluation committee may be utilized for proposals received for this 

URA 



These are preliminary projections subject to change without notice. PHB projects that award 
decisions will be made in early 2016 in alignment with the start of Oregon Housing and Community 
Services 2016 NOF A cycle. 

If you have questions, please get in touch with Karl Dinkelspiel, the NOFA project manager, 
503 .823 .1354, karl.dinkelspiel@portJandoregon.gov 



·Impact Statement for Requested Council Action 

Legislation title: 

Contact name: 
Contact phone: 
Presenter name: 

IMPACT STATEMENT 

Accept the submission of the State of Housing in Portland October 2015 
Report (Report) 

Matthew Tschabold 
3-3607 
Matthew Tschabold 

Purpose of the Proposed Legislation: 

The Portland Housing Bureau asks the City Council to accept the final State of Housing in 
Portland 2015 Report. The State of Housing in Portland Report will be published each fall to 
provide elected officials, policymakers, government institutions, community organizations, and 
other partners with the information to guide discussions and decisions on housing policy and 
resources. 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
None. 

Community impacts and community involvement: 
Community involvement from various stakeholder groups, elected officials, industry groups 
supported the development of the report. 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations? 
D YES: Please complete the information below. 
~ NO: Skip this section 
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